
Read this important 
communication from Cigna 

 

  

We’re Here to Answer Your CARES Act Questions 
 

  

Last week President Trump signed the Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic 
Security (CARES) Act into law. The $2 trillion stimulus package provides economic 
relief to individuals, health care providers, and small businesses. The legislation 
specifically targets heavily impacted sectors of the economy, and is intended to 
strengthen the federal government and health care system’s response to the 
COVID-19 pandemic.  

In support, Cigna's Government Affairs and Public Policy team hosted guest experts 
from the U.S. Chamber of Commerce and a Congressional speaker to discuss the 
law’s federal funding resources for small and large businesses. The webcast 
replay can be accessed by clicking here. 

Cigna has also launched a new Select Segment COVID-19 Resource Line. This 
hotline will provide 1-on-1 support to smaller employers and consultants wanting to 
learn more about this new law. 

 

  

The resource line will be staffed by senior leaders of our Client Management team, 
trained to address frequently asked questions, such as:  

• How can I access the CARES Act funding from the federal government? 

• Will Cigna be flexible in helping us manage the financial and premium obligations 
on our account? 

• How can I maintain coverage for my employees who are furloughed or have 
reduced hours as a result of this crisis? 

 

 

  

You can reach the resource line at (844) 338-4091, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET daily or at 
SelectCOVID19Support@cigna.com throughout the month of April.  

All of us at Cigna understand that these are challenging times. The hotline is 
intended to help provide more answers to your specific questions, quickly.  

We hope you and yours are staying well.  

 

  



 


